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MEMO 
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TO:  BLUE RIDGE BOARD OF EDUCATION 

  MRS. SUSAN E. WILSON, SUPERINTENDENT 

FROM:  DR. HILLARY STANIFER, CURRICULUM COORDINATOR 

DATE:  MAY 2020 

RE:  CURRICULUM REPORT 

 

 

 

ELA- 

● Fountas & Pinnell reading materials have arrived and unpacking has started 

● K- 12 ELA meeting on 4/27/20 

○ Teachers have committed to creating an ELA Task Force 

○ Work will begin summer 2020 and continue approximately once monthly during 

the upcoming school year 

 

MATH- 

● Our Applied Math course has received portability 

○ With a grade of C or higher, any student already having their three math 

graduation credits prior to this course will be accepted into credit-bearing math at 

ANY community college in IL without taking a placement test.  

● CPM has cancelled residential trainings for this summer, refunds given 

● We’re monitoring the ROE math trainings for this summer 

 

SCIENCE- 

● Amber Barker has created a 6th-8th grade scope and sequence for science utilizing a 

combination of three different curricula 

 

OTHER- 

● Plan to have the PD schedule to staff by mid-May 

● First year mentor/mentee virtual breakfast on 4/27/20 

● Cognia report shared with BRSE, BRIJHS, and BRHS  

● Ongoing work with Abby Lyons and BRIJHS 

● Remote learning survey created for distribution to students and families 

● Summer Knights-keeping in contact with families over the summer months 

● Bridge plans are in the initial planning stages 

● Ongoing webinars and shadowing in the superintendent’s office 

● CSBO coursework has been successfully completed and CSBO exam passed 


